
MEET THE COP CANDIDATES
THE PKS Republican Precinct will be 

hosting its "Meet the Republican 
Candidates" night at Town Hall on 
Thursday, Septenaber 26. The "price of 
admission" is an interest in what our 
candidates have to say about themselves, 
and the offices to which they hope to be 
elected. Candidates expected to appear are 
those for State Senate, State Representative 
(2), County Commissioner (7), and Judicial 
seats (2). Come on out and hear why these 
people want to be elected and what they 
hope to accomplish if they are elected. 
(Note: to Independents and Democrats. This 
is an open meeting; you are invited to hear 
what our candidates have to say for 
themselves.) Jack Millis (247-5985)

PKS EMS SQUAD #65
PKS EMS Squad met on ^

August 5 at the home of Charlie 
and Patti Swetz. Bar-B-Q preceded the 
meeting, hosted by the Swetz's and the 
Lindblad's. 22 members and spouses 
attended.

The new Reeves stretchers are now on 
each ambulance. This equipment is a great 
help in lifting and carrying a patient when 
transporting is difficult.

Ted Lindblad was thanked for lettering 
the doors on Ambulance 1.

W e have been asked to assist at football 
•games at West Carteret High School We 
get free popcorn and a soda and enjoy the 
game! Of course w e are available should a 
player be injured.

We are submitting applications for a 
grant of $3,000 non-matching or a grant up 
to $15,000 matching. It has been suggested 
we buy a non-invasive blood-pressure unit 
to be mounted inside the ambulance. 
Marion Walker, Kathy Trommer and Clyde 
McKeand will investigate this possible 
purchase.

Gloria Gustafson has been compiling a

scrapbook of the EMS activities.
There were 23 calls in July, 16 EMS, 5 

transports and 2 fires.
If you need help with a transport to a 

doctor's appointment or home from the 
hospital, please give us adequate notice and 
w e will try to do it. Call Chief Wimberley 
to make arrangements.
REMEMBER: PKS EMS Squad #65 is ready 
to service 24 hours each day! CALL 911

Jack Millis(247-5985)

ANCIENT MARINERS
Attention ail bowlers in PKS!!!!

Bowling season begins at 1 PM on Monday, 
October 7 at Carteret Lanes, Morehead City. 
All residents of PKS are eligible to bowl in 
this league. If you've never bowled or are a 
seasoned bowler and would like to join as 
a regular or a substitute please call Dot 
Herbst at 247-2897.
Our 1996 slate of officers will be:

President - Dan Ericksen 
Vice President - Stacey Veros 
Secretary - Dottie Herbst 
Treasurer - Lily Zaminer 
Historian - Duke Foulk 
Telephone Info - Libby Peele 

Our kick off cocktail party will be held 
September 17 AT 6:00 PM at the Ramada. 
So you 'all come and join the fun!!!! 

___________________________ Joan Smith

■  RESIDENTS ONLY
■  IIBUY" "SELL" "SERVICES"
I It you are a resident of
■  Pine Knoll Shores and and
■  want to sell or buy
I something, or to offer a 
I service to residents, you
■  may use the poster on the
■  bulletin board between the 
I front doors at Town Hall.
■  Cards are available to be 
I filled out and placed in a
■  slot. They will be left 
I there for a limited time.
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